The Hon Luke Hartsuyker 2021 Regional Telecommunications Review Chair Department of Infrastructure, Transport, Regional Development and Communications secretariat@rtirc.gov.au

Submission to the Regional Telecommunications Review

Dear Panel,

Please find a formal submission to the 2021 Regional Telecommunications Review.

We thank you for the opportunity to outline the connectivity issues in the Goondiwindi Region and to suggest solutions for the Review's consideration.

Sincerely



I give permission for this submission to be made public.